
Uganda - Well # 8 Namahoho 

The Namahoho, Uganda well project was one of the more challenging 

projects that HMI and One Family International have partnered to 

date.  The 500 or so families of this community have been having to 

get all their water from contaminated streams in the area causing a 

great deal of water borne illnesses in the population.   Even after the 

well was drilled, although the water source was plentiful, the water 

quality was poor.  Fortunately the engineer in charge of the project 

was familiar with the problem, was able to treat the well with the 

proper chemicals and now the water is a very good quality.  The 

report of Rev. Thomas Aquinas Outa who facilitated the project is 

attached with much more detail as to how beneficial this well will be 

to the community, especially the children.  Thanks to all who helped 

make this possible and in particular to OFI and the Winkley family 

who sponsored this project in memory of Mr. Harold Simpson whose is 

very dear to them. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


